
 
 
 Dear Valued Customer,  
 
In the last 6 months Fantech has seen a considerable number of cost increases 
to its business. 
These have been down to increased costs and shortages of raw materials 
globally as well as continual ever rising cost in freight caused by the reduced 
number of vessels/containers available due to the current Covid-19 pandemic.  
 
Fantech continue to absorb the majority of costs wherever possible, however 
we are now in the position where we can’t sustain the direct effect on our cost 
of business. Therefore as a result of this a price rise will become effective as of 
the 1st October 2021.  
 
The price rise average is approximately 3% across all products, although some 
items will have less, some more with some remaining unchanged.  
 
We trust that you understand this action is both unfortunate yet necessary. 
 
And we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valued 
support.  
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 

 

Darren Robinson  

National Sales Manager Fantech Trade 


